
13
th
 January 2023 

Start of Term! 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It has been lovely to welcome children back to school after the holidays. I have been around the 

classes and it is lovely to see the children settled and enjoying their learning! 

It was also lovely this week to celebrate Barnaby Bear’s birthday. We had assembly in the hall, 

opened Barnaby Bears presents and sung happy birthday. Barnaby Bear is also available to   

celebrate your special days. These could be a family festival, a family holiday or even just a   

special day out. If your child would like to take Barnaby for a trip, then please write a letter to 

Barnaby and we will book the date in his diary! 

A reminder that if the school needs to close for any reason (e.g. if there is significant snow and 

staff are unable to safely get to school) we will now notify parents by email using Arbor (the   

Everbridge system is no longer used).  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mr Pritchard 

 

Caretaker Wanted! 
 
We are looking for a new caretaker. Do you know someone who is interested in working 7-12 
each morning? 
 
The role includes opening the school in the morning, carrying out health and safety checks and 
general DIY jobs. If know someone who would be interested then please contact the school    
office who will be happy to discuss the role with anyone who is interested.  
 
We are also looking for a Wraparound Care Manager. 
 
Both roles are advertised on www.teachinherts.com  

Deadline for Reception and Junior School Places  
 

Please be aware that the deadline for making an application for a Reception or Junior school 
place for September 2023 is 15

th
 January 2023. You will need to apply direct to Hertfordshire 

County Council. 
 
You can apply via the link: 
 

School admissions and transport | Hertfordshire County Council  

http://www.teachinherts.com
https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/school-admissions/school-admissions-and-transport.aspx


Attendance 

Well done to Mole class who had 
this weeks best attendance! 

 

Stars of the Week 

Badger— Ivan P-W 

Fox— Bryan 

Rabbit— Florence 

Squirrel—Maya N. 

Mole— Umaima 

Hedgehog—Joshua 

Well done to our  

Stars of the Week 

Learning Awards 
 

Badger—George 

Fox—Savannah 

Rabbit—Dora 

Squirrel—Eloise 

Mole—Thomas 

Hedgehog—Evie 

Well done! 

Badger Class 93.7% 

Fox Class 96.3% 

Rabbit Class 93.7% 

Squirrel Class 96.3% 

Mole Class 97.6% 

Hedgehog Class 91% 

Leaflet drop 

To help us advertise vacancies available at 
school, we are requesting help from parents  
or carers with a leaflet drop in the local area. 

If you have some spare time and are happy to 
leaflet drop for us, please contact the school 
office. 

Scooters 

Please can we ask that parents/carers  
supervise the children parking their  
scooters in our scooter park.  

Unfortunately a number of scooters were piled 
on top of one scooter and a child’s scooter has 
been damaged.  



Winter Mini Reading Challenge 
 

A great way to encourage your child's reading for pleasure! If your child  
completes the challenge, you can let Mrs Parr know 
(library@parkgatejm.herts.sch.uk) and they will receive a Parkgate certificate.  
 
For more information about the challenge, check 
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

Rabbit Library Visit      Wed 15
th
 January 

Reception Library Visit (TBC)    Wed 1
st
 February 

Reception Library Visit (TBC)    Wed 8
th
 February 

Parents Evening       Wed 8
th
 February 3:30-6:00pm 

Parents Evening      Thu 9
th
 February 5:00-8:00pm 

Half Term        Mon 13
th
—Fri 17

th
 February 

Easter Bonnet Parade     Fri 31
st 

March 

Term Ends       Fri 31
st
 March 1:00pm 

This week in Badger class….. 
 
On Wednesday Badger Class worked with the Sports partnership and learnt how to be play  
buddies. We are looking forward to teaching and playing these games with the younger children.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

This week in Parkgate Pirates….. 

This week, we have been reading "The Day the Crayons Quit" by Drew Daywalt and the children 
really enjoyed learning about the importance of respecting each other's needs and wishes. 
They completed lots of lovely activities related to the theme of the book. 
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